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Dear Parents                          12th September 2023 
 
School Fund – 2023-2024 
 
Three times a year, the school requests you make a voluntary donation to the 
school in the form of a £15 contribution (£5 per term).  School Fund money is used 
to provide the little extras that fixed school budgets cannot be used for.  It all goes 
towards providing things that support your childs’ wellbeing and learning in 
school. 
 
For some larger families, this could mean quite a sizeable sum of money.  If you are 
able to make a full donation we would be grateful, but any size donation would be 
appreciated.  
 
We would be extremely grateful if you could pay using Arbor where payments of 
£5, £10 or £15 have been set up.  (Please look under the Clubs section in Arbor to 
make your School Fund payment.) 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity in supporting Cecil Road Primary and 
Nursery School.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
    
 
 
 
Mrs C. Old 
Headteacher 
 


